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For Immediate Release    

 

NMDOT HOSTS PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE NM 460 DRAINAGE PROJECT 
 
ANTHONY, NM – October 26, 2012 – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is 
proposing to improve drainage facilities located in the Town of Anthony, New Mexico. The NMDOT 
will be hosting a public meeting for the proposed project on November 1, 5:30-8:00 p.m. at the 
Anthony Water & Sanitation District Office, 1155 N. Fourth Street, in Anthony, NM. Interested 
members of the public are invited to attend the public meeting to learn about the project and make 
comments. This will be the first of two public meetings that will be held for the proposed project. 
 
The NMDOT is committed to involving the public in a collaborative process for NM 460 Drainage 
Improvement Project. Proposed improvements will include the installation of a storm drain trunk line 
with curb and gutter on the east side of NM 460 between Miller Street and Acosta Road. Drainage 
from the existing laterals located in the project area will be transported either to a retention pond or an 
existing drain. Pedestrian facilities will also be installed.  
 
If you have any questions about the project please contact Will Martinez, Project Development 
Engineer, NMDOT South Region Design at (575) 525-7355. Written comments may be submitted at 
the public meeting or can be mailed to Sarah Gilstrap, NEPA Specialist, SWCA, 5647 Jefferson NE, 
Albuquerque NM 87109. Comments may also be e-mailed to: sgilstrap@swca.com. If you need 
assistance with special needs for the meeting, please contact Sarah Gilstrap at (505) 254-1115. 
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